
LEBANON BOARD OF EDUCATION 

ENROLLMENT SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING 

LEBANON MIDDLE SCHOOL LIBRARY 

OCTOBER 25, 2022 – 4:15 PM 

 

MINUTES 

 

In Attendance:  Nicole McGillicuddy, Danelle Person, Bruce Calef (arr. 4:30 p.m.), Sarah Haynes, 

Board Chair 

 

Also In Attendance: Superintendent Andrew Gonzalez, James Apicelli, LMHS Principal 

 

I. Call to Order  

The meeting was called to order at 4:19 p.m. 

 

II. Lisbon Visit and Plans for Partnership 2023-2024 

Principal Apicelli reported on the school visits from Lisbon. 38 Grade 8 students visited Lyman 

last week. The students were part of a presentation led by Mr. Apicelli and Mrs. Singleton. They 

were shown the Lyman videos then given a tour by current students. Follow up communication 

from Lisbon was very positive. 

 

III. Sending School District Outreach – Columbia/Windham 

Andy reached out to Columbia Superintendent who will bring our interest to her Board. Windham 

Superintendent communicated that Lyman would only possibly be considered as an option for 

ASTE students. Ongoing outreach will continue 

 

IV. Recruiting Efforts – School Visits, Open House Events, Facebook Advertising 

Administrators are visiting open houses in surrounding district middle schools. We are offering 

personalized tours. Facebook advertisements: we are interested and Andy will look into cost. 

Discussion of pre-K expansion. 

 

V. Adjournment 

The meeting adjourned at 5:06 p.m. 

 

Submitted by,  

Sarah Haynes, BOE Chairperson 


